
429 Skyline Blvd. Debbie's Place Avenal, Ca 93204 -, .. ' 
(559)386-0477 . 

May 26, 2009 

Subject:~Sl:Jpport:for--Aver:lal:P-ower::.Ger:lter::.(o.8.=AF-C=-1.) 

Commissioner Jeffrey Byron: 

My name is Savon Team and I am the owner of Debbie's Place located in Avenal, Ca. I am writing this 
letter in regards to the support of the Avenal Power Center. I've been the owner of Debbie's Place for 
over ten. years now and have seen this little town grow a lot from what it used to be. I believe that the 
Avenal Energy project would create a lot of opportunities for the people here in town. It would not only 
help create jobs for the people but also help bring business for the restaurants and stores here in town 
as well. It would be a positive thing for Avenal when it is approved and finished. Thank you for taking 
the time to read my letter I really appreciate it. 

Sincerely, 

SavonTeam 
Owner of Debbie's Place 
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